
 
 
 
 

Neighbourhood Forum Designation Notice 

BRIGHTON MARINA NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
 
Notice is hereby given that Brighton & Hove City Council, through a decision 
made by the Executive Director - Economy Environment & Culture on 3 
November 2020 has designated the Brighton Marina Neighbourhood Forum. 
 
The name of the designated neighbourhood area to which the neighbourhood 
forum relates is the Brighton Marina Business Neighbourhood Area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 

 
 
Liz Hobden 
Head of Planning 
For Executive Director – Economy, Environment & Culture 

Dated: 3 November 2020 

 
 
 
Informatives: 

1. Please note this neighbourhood forum designation will cease to have 
effect at the end of the period of 5 years from 3rd November 2020. 
 

2. In compliance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 
2012 Part 3, Regulation 10 the contact details for the Neighbourhood 
Forum and a copy of the written constitution along with this decision 
notice will be made available on the Brighton & Hove City Council 
website. 
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